
Reducing Tobacco
Retailer Density

Areas with many tobacco 
retailers have higher rates 
of smoking.
Higher concentrations of tobacco retailers are 
often found in lower-income neighborhoods or 
neighborhoods with a high percentage of racial or 
ethnic minority populations. Studies have shown 
that in areas where there are many tobacco retail-
ers, both youth and adult smoking rates are higher. 
This can also make it harder for smokers to quit. 

Licensing and zoning laws to decrease the number 
and density of tobacco retailers can have many 
potential benefits, such as reducing the number of 
kids who start using tobacco products, decreasing 
consumption among current tobacco users, and 
monitoring and increasing retailer compliance with 
tobacco control laws. Such laws have already been 
used to limit businesses that sell alcohol.

Learn more at MOTAC.org



The Metro Omaha Tobacco Action  
Coalition (MOTAC) formed in 1992  
to strengthen tobacco prevention and 
control efforts in the Omaha metro area.

We lead Douglas County in addressing nicotine 
and tobacco-related issues through:

	■ Public policy
	■ Education
	■ Community action

As we work to pass policy, develop programs and 
spread campaigns, we can always use your help.

Get involved at 
MOTAC.org

This project is supported in part by Region 6 Behavioral Healthcare through funding 
provided by the Nebraska Department of Health and Human Services Tobacco Free 

Nebraska Program as a result of the Tobacco Master Settlement Agreement.

How does it work?
	■ Have state and local governments require  
those who want to sell tobacco to obtain  
a license.

	■ Limit the sale or distribution of tobacco  
products to specific zones. Zoning laws can 
also establish density or proximity restrictions 
between tobacco retailers.

 
MOTAC is currently working to educate the  
community about the importance of limiting  
access to tobacco products. We encourage you 
to support tobacco licensing and zoning initiatives.


